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Therese Buthod

From: Therese Buthod
Sent: 02/26/2010 05:15 PM CST

To: Gary McCaffrey; Meredith Mathis; Marianne Redman; Glen Palman

Subject: new B10 form

I don't know if we can but I think we should bold the word redacted on the form and the directions under
the portion directing folks to attach redacted copies. Many people fail to redact and after looking back
over the B10 I think it might help if we bold redacted to stress that it should be done.

Thanks,
Therese

Therese Buthoil
Clerk of Court
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